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Dear families, 
 
As mentioned in the Meet the Teacher event, this year, the children have the opportunity to 
bring their French learning to life by corresponding with a class in France. We have created a link 
with a school in Loches, and will be in touch with the class there throughout the year. 
 
The first step is for us to introduce ourselves. The children have been working on some short 
introductory letters, telling the French children a little bit about themselves, which will be posted 
to France in early October. We are planning to include a small headshot of the children in their 
school uniform, using the photos we have in school.  We are also going to be sending the class a 
Powerpoint presentation about Bishop Wood, in which some photos of children doing various 
activities around school will be included. Neither of these documents will be posted anywhere 
online. However, if you would prefer your child not to appear in the presentation and/or not to 
accompany their letter with a photograph, please let us know by the end of next week. 
 
On a different note, we have started our recorders teaching in music. If you have a recorder at 
home, or would prefer your child to use an instrument that they own, please could the children 
bring them into school asap. Children without access to an instrument will be provided with a 
clean school instrument. 
 
As ever, please let us know if you have any questions about the above,  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Harland and Mrs Ing 
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